
Page 1 of 2 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: FOI-012025-0001370 
 
Date: 28.1.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 
 
relating to systems used by your organisation: 

1. The name of all document management systems (not patient records) currently in use by your trust. 
2. The name of the policy management system (if any) currently in use by your trust. 
3. The name of any board report portals / systems currently in use by your trust. 
4. The cost of these systems, including any licensing or ongoing support fees. 
5. Whether there are any open tenders or procurement processes related to document or policy 

management systems that your trust is currently involved in or plans to release in the near future. 
 
 
Response 
 
The Trust receives many requests for information on IT systems 
 
To see previous responses which will help you please go to the Freedom of Information request disclosure log 
on the Trust website Disclosure log - The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust  (dgft.nhs.uk) and in the search 
box type in IT Systems or FOI reference 0001024 which may be of use to you. 
  
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
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Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

